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We, the family of St Peter’s, united in faith by God, strive to learn and grow together to be the best we possibly can everyday. 

Newsletter Number 9                                                6th November 2015
Dear Parents and Friends,
Desperately sad news to start this newsletter. 

Sunny, the husband of our Mrs Sarwar, passed away this week after a short but awful period of illness. May he rest in peace.

The Royal British Legion( Jennifer John and Brian),

visited our school today to teach our children about why we must remember.
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Non Uniform Day £1 per child please.
On Wednesday, we are having a non-uniform day to raise money for the Poppy Appeal. We would like all the children to come to school wearing red tops as we would like to make the shape of a poppy in the playground. Mr Craft will take a photo and this will be put on the website next week.
	Child Protection meeting for every family to attend whether Black African or not.

Understanding Black African Cultures and families   

Amma Anane-Agyei and Dr John Dua Agyemang
On 12th November at 7pm (GMT) there will be a one off opportunity for all parents.   I would like at least one parent from each family to be present for this meeting.

Since I have been Head teacher here, our school demographic has changed dramatically. To learn and thrive together we need to understand each other from a position of knowledge.                                                        


ROBOLAB LEGO
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Here you can see some of the talented children with their programmed E.T. Years 4, 5 and 6 had a fantastic building and testing their models.

Reception Admissions September 2016
If your child was born between 1st September 2011 and 31st August 2012 and you wish to apply for a Reception place in St Peter’s School then you 
need to apply on-line at www.lbbd.gov.uk/admissions. All our Nursery children’s parents have been given a pack on how to apply and the documents required to complete the application. If you have a child born between the above dates and your child is not in our nursery and you wish to apply, pop into the office. There will be an informative meeting on Thursday 12th November at 9.15am in the Infant Hall. Please try to attend if your child is eligible for a Reception place.
CLOSING DATE FOR APPLYING FOR A RECEPTION PLACE IS 15TH JANUARY 2016
RE Newsletter

The Autumn term newsletter is now on the website, please take a look when you have finished reading this newsletter.

Uniform

Girls should wear white socks. Earrings should be plain studs nothing else.

Coats should NOT be GREY. Black or dark blue only. 

Parent Pay

Your child will no longer receive a hot dinner if their account is not at least £2 in credit.  An emergency meal could be given at Mr Craft’s discretion if you contact the Office before 9.30am. It is your responsibility to make sure your child’s parent pay is in credit at all times.        
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BREAKFAST CLUB

The charge is £2 per day. Payment for the week must be paid on their first day of attendance. You can if you wish, pay for more than a week in advance, for example, monthly, termly. This is to cover the staffing, food and resources costs. 

Reading help.

If anyone is willing to give up a little time to hear children reading in our school please let me know. 
9am to 10am or 2.15pm-3.15pm
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‘we must remember’

‘if anything it reminds us war is not a glamorous or glorious thing’
‘it's a practical way to raise badly-needed funds’
‘critics should be thoroughly ashamed of themselves’
‘ ’
we should learn from wars
‘without their sacrifice critics would not be free to criticise’

‘it teaches us to respect’




Birthdays

We all love celebrating birthdays. However, we would be grateful in future, if you could limit the birthday gift to other children in their class to one item per child and send them in with your child/children to give to their class teacher in the morning. 
Happy Birthday 2nd November – 8th November 2015 
Paul Okoroafor 11, Chuchu Okerago 10, Tomi Oyebanjo 5, Nadia Abedi-Amponsah 9, Chelsea Erameh 9, Raphael Loveday 9, Chidera Uzenwoke 7.
	Monday 9th November 
	8.00am                 Yr  3/4 Athletics Club (by invitation only) 

3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Athletics Club (by invitation only)

	Tuesday 10th November
	3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Netball Club (by invitation only)
3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 1/2 Football Club
                             RS school trip Wellgate Farm
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Wednesday 11th November

	8.00am                  Pop Choir (by invitation only)
3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 3/4  Football club
                             Children wear red  £1

	Thursday 12th November 
	8am                      Yr 5/6 boys football

9.15am 
Reception meeting for Nursery parents

3.15pm – 4.30pm    Change for life club (by invitation only)
7pm – 8pm             Safeguarding Black African Children 

                              Meeting                 

	Friday 13th November  

	8am                       Yr 5  Judo (by invitation only)
8am                       Yr 5/6 girls football

2.30pm                  Whole school assembly.

                              RR School trip Wellgate Farm


Yours sincerely,  
Mr D Craft   Headteacher.  
Our staff have had training around the area of FGM. (a barbaric, illegal 

practice)
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Worried about FGM?

Call the NSPCC FGM Helpline if you are
worried a child is at risk of, or has had FGM.

Action Items o]

It's free, anonymous and open 24/7:
Telephone: 0800 028 3550
Email: fgmhelp@nspcc.org.uk

Dear Daniel

Thank you again for hosting Arc's FGM INSET yesterday and
for your support of our work on these issues.  if you would
Kindly spend a couple of minutes providing feedback on our
delivery (which we will compile for our Evaluation Report for
the funders at the DCLG), it would greatly assist us in helping
to secure future funding for FGM awareness programmes

(Click on the link only takes a few minutes)

hitps:/iwww surveymonkey com//MLEZ76Z v
SIDEZ60FZ7 b HELPIMPROVEOFFICE = NOTES



I will run 2 open day before the start date to raise awareness and a chance for parents and children to meet with staff and ask any questions.

The 1st one in during the October half term date TBC by next week and the 2nd will be just before school vacates for Christmas.

Details of the After school club:

EM3 Kids Club

Harmony House

number - 07873426802

email - em3kidsclub@gmail.com

